
 

 

 

 

 

Our ref: KCN/HLE/NEU Strikes 

 

17 September 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Planned NEU Strikes 

I am writing to inform you that the National Education Union (NEU) has agreed to suspend its industrial 

action for September and October. As a result, there will be no strike days at any academy during this 

period. 

Our academy was scheduled to participate in the upcoming industrial action. I am glad to announce that 

NEU members have decided to suspend it, ensuring that our academy will continue to operate as usual. 

The Trust appreciates the support from NEU representatives, members, and other stakeholders in 

facilitating this suspension, which allows for further negotiations to resolve the dispute. 

In the coming weeks and months, the Trust will focus on reviewing our financial plans, redeveloping our 

funding model, improving our financial systems, and assessing the future structure of the Trust. These 

efforts represent a significant shift in our approach to ensure greater transparency and reassurance for all 

stakeholders. 

If you have any questions about these developments, please don't hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Karen Clinton 

Principal 

 

 


